
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at Weimar Elementary School.

The staff at WES and I look forward to a productive partnership with you

to ensure your children can achieve their highest potential. As partners,

we share the responsibility for our children's success and want you to

know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 

There will be a campus newsletter sent home each grading report period

that will keep you informed of events and learning opportunities

available at WES throughout the school year. Teachers use Remind

(mobile messaging platform) to share messages and important

reminders with parents. It is crucial that you maintain this connection

throughout the school year. 

Information about Weimar ISD is uploaded on our district webpage at

www.weimarisd.org frequently. Staff websites can be found here also. 

Weimar ISD has a Facebook page and WES Parent Teacher Organization

(PTO) has a Facebook page as well. Please follow these pages for

information, current events, and student work displays. 

Our incredible staff and I feel privileged to be a part of our WES school

family. We thank you for your continued support and look forward to an

incredible school year. Our theme this year is WILD ABOUT LEARNING!

Join us as we explore and learn, SAFARI style at Weimar Elementary!

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Weimar
Elementary
515 W. Main St.  Weimar, TX 78962
(979)725-6009
www.weimarisd.org

Respectfully yours,

Kristy Janecka
Principal


